
SJBAS 2021 Annual Meeting & Holiday Brunch 
 

10:00 am - Saturday, December 4, 2021  
Fort Lewis College, Student Union, Vallecito Room 

 
Once again, we are planning our in-person Annual Meeting and Holiday Brunch! The event will 
take place on Saturday, December 4th, at 10:00 a.m. in the Vallecito Room at the Fort Lewis 
College Student Union. Fully vaccinated members and invited guests are welcome as we get 
together for this wonderful annual event. 
 
The festivities will feature a catered brunch, a review of our 2021 field trips, introduction of new 
members, door prizes and special silent auction, and our annual meeting with election of 
officers. 
 
The cost for the event is $25 per person. The cost helps pay for the caterer, room rental, and 
use of the AV equipment with a technician. To make your reservations, follow this link to the 
(Holiday Brunch Reservation Reply Form), print and complete the form, and mail the form and 
check (Payable to SJBAS) to: SJBAS, Attn: Randy Graham, PO Box 3153, Durango, CO 81302. 
Please return your reservation form and check by November 22, 2021. 
 
Our silent auction this year is featuring 70 items donated by the estate of long time SJBAS 
members Rich and Linda Robinson. This is just a small amount of the total donation. The 
Robinson’s spent a lifetime collecting items related to their love of the Southwest. A small 
sample of some of the items are included with this announcement. It was their wish that the 
funds raised would assist with the needs of the Indigenous Peoples of the Southwest. The 
Board will be holding a discussion at its January meeting to discuss this concept. Bring cash or 
checks to pay for any items from the silent auction and to pay for your 2022 dues. 
 
If you have an item that you wish to donate as a door prize this year, please bring the item 
wrapped. Come prepared for some holiday fun and let’s look forward to 2022! 
 
Volunteers are welcome to help with set-up, staff the check-in table, help with the silent 
auction, and cleanup. To volunteer or for additional information, contact Michelle 

McKibben at: michellemckibben56@gmail.com, 219-921-6791. 
 

https://www.sjbas.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/10/Brunch-reply-form-2021.pdf
mailto:michellemckibben56@gmail.com

